
 

Help shape the future of our district! 

Students, staff, parents, and community members are cordially invited to 
participate in a creative and exciting Envisioning Workshop to plan the 

future of our district. 
                          

North Middlesex Regional High School 
    Wednesday, April 27, 2016 

6:30-8:00 p.m. 
 

Participants of our Planning Team had the following comments following the 
visioning protocol: 

“Engaging, made me feel like I was helping make a difference.” 

“….effective in involving many perspectives within the community.” 

“It is very important to look at where we are and plot the path to where we want to be.” 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


